
ffi association to protect

Itt AMHERST ISLAND

PO Box 6, 5695 Front Road

Stella, ON KOH2S0

Mr. Bob Maddocks,
Chief Administrative Officer,
Loyalist Township,

263, Main Street, Odessa, ON KOH 2H0

Dear Bob,

Thank you for meeting with me on Tuesday, Jan. 13th, 2015. We discussed the
Windlectric proposalfor a wind energy development project on Amherst lsland.

My understanding is that:

There has been no development on the Draft Road Use Agreement since the
January 2013 open meeting held on Amherst lsland.

There has been no discussion between Windlectric and Loyalist Township
concerning APAI's request for a Judicial Review of the Ministry of the
Envi ron ment's i mplication th at Wi ndlectric's Renewable Energy Approval
Documents were complete when released to the public in January 2013.

Could you please confirm that this is a true record of the substantive issues that we

January, 16th, 2015

? Thank you.

The letter are accurate and reflect my conversation with Mr. Peter


